
 

 
 

 
 

 
      

  
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

   
   

   
  

      
  

    
    

          
   

          
           

           
 

         
         

      

           
            
       

           
           

 

 
  
  

 

 

 

TEXAS HIGHER EDUCATION 
COORDINATING BOARD 

Chief of Staff 
P.O. Box 12788   Austin, Texas 78711 

TO: Directors of Financial Aid 
Institutions of Higher Education 

FROM: DeChà Reid 
Director, Financial Aid Services 

DATE: April 6, 2020 

RE: UPDATE: Selective Service Status Statement Requirement - New 
Guidance 

Effective immediately, institutions may begin using this updated guidance on 
confirming whether a male student is registered for Selective Service. This 
guidance will also be included in the upcoming distribution of the annual program 
guidelines. 

• The institution can save the Selective Service registration
confirmation directly from the SSS.gov website to serve as the
student’s official, signed statement on record.

• No statement or documentation is needed for the applicable award
year when the ISIR confirms that a student is under the age of 18,
even if the student turns 18 during that year.

If you have questions, contact Financial Aid Services by submitting an online 
inquiry through CONTACT US (select the “Financial Aid Question” under Contact 
Reason). 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

REY RODRIGUEZ 
Deputy Commissioner 
Chief of Staff 
(512) 427-6134 
Fax (512) 427-6127 

LIZ BOLIN 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
(512) 427-6227 
Fax (512) 427-6127 

KEN MARTIN 
Assistant Commissioner for 
Financial Services/Chief Financial 
Officer 
(512) 427-6173 
Fax (512) 427-6169 

ZHENZHEN SUN 
Assistant Commissioner for 
Information Solutions & 
Services/Chief Information Officer 
(512) 427-6259 
Fax (512) 427-6447 

CHARLES CONTERO-PULS, Ed.D 
Deputy Assistant Commissioner for 
Student Financial Aid Programs 
(512) 427-6365 
Fax (512) 427-6423 

GLENN TRAMEL 
Senior Director 
Human Resources 
(512) 427-6193 
Fax (512) 427-6510 

JOHN WYATT 
Senior Director 
External Relations 
(512) 427-6586 
Fax (512) 427-6127 

AMY PETERSON 
Senior Director 
Strategic Finance Policy 
(512) 427-6226 
Fax (512) 427-6127 

https://www.sss.gov/
https://www1.thecb.state.tx.us/Apps/CRAFT/Home/Create



